
Mike Ash 
PO Box 1357 

Eastville, VA 23347 
757 678-0963 

mikegash01@gmail.com 
 

Dear MG Enthusiast: 
 

Thank you for your interest in the Tidewater MG Classics Club. We meet on the alternating first Tuesday or 
Wednesday of each month. I will send you a copy of the most recent newsletter on receipt of this form that will have 
the details of the next month’s meeting place or you can view the latest newsletter and meeting location at 
www.mg.org. 

 
If you are interested in joining the club, it is $20.00 annually, through June of the next year. A six-month membership 
is available after the month of December for $10.00. Please complete the form below and return it to me along with a 
check made out to TMGC. Feel free to contact me if you have any questions by phone or E-mail. 

 
Until then, "Safety Fast!" 

Mike Ash 

Membership Committee Chairman  
 
 

Names: &    
 

Street Address:    
 

City: State: Zip:    
 

Phone #:    Cell #    E-mail Address:    

 

Do we have your permission to publish your phone and E-mail address in a member’s directory for club use only? 
 

 

 

Type of MGs owned (in whole or in part): 
 

 

Are you affiliated with any National Auto Clubs? Please list below. 
 
 

 

 
 

 

 

Date: Amount enclosed: $ 

  

 

"Save an Octagon" 


